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April 20, 2021 
 
Ron Barsanti 
San Juan Conservation District 
505 A County Rd. 600 
Pagosa Springs, CO 81147 
 
Re: Toner Ranch Pit, File No. M-2021-011, Construction Materials Limited Impact (110) Operation 

Reclamation Permit Application, Receipt of Public Comment or Objection 
 
Dear Mr. Barsanti,  
 
On April 15, 2021 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your objection on 
behalf of RMR Real Estate Limited Partnership LLLP (RMR) to the above listed permit application.  Thank 
you for taking the time to be involved in the public process.  April 18, 2021 was the final day for 
comments to be submitted and you objection was received and considered timely pursuant to 
Construction Materials Rule 1.7.1(2)(c).   
 
Please note that although your letter does not explicitly state that you object, all comments in opposition 
must be treated as such.  If you wish for your objection to be treated as a general comment rather than an 
objection you must notify the Division in writing.  If no clarification is received the Division will move forward 
with the objection process and list you as a party accordingly.   
 
All jurisdictional items contained within your objection will be incorporated into the Division’s Adequacy 
Review and your original objection has been forwarded to the Applicant.  You will be notified when a response 
is received.  If you have any questions, concerns or need any additional information please contact me at the 
Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at (303) 866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at 
lucas.west@state.co.us.     
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
Cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist  
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